

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and CEQ

DATE: November 8, 2018

SUBJECT: Council Bill No. 18-0272

Zoning - Sign Regulations

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to provide a response to City Council Bill 18-0272, for the purpose of repealing and replacing Title 17 of the zoning code pertaining to sign regulations. If passed, the bill will create a new method for the classification and review of signs, standards for signs by zoning district, and a new method for the creation of Areas of Special Signage Control and corresponding signage plans.

BDC is in agreement with the findings of the Planning Commission and recommends favorable consideration is given to Bill No. 18-0272.

cc: Kyron Banks